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THM HONORED BY USDA RURAL DEVELOPMENT AS PROPERTY MANAGEMENT COMPANY OF THE YEAR


Stowe, VT: Jolinda LaClair, State Director of USDA Rural Development for Vermont, presented the staff of THM, a property management company headquartered in Manchester, Vermont, with the USDA Rural Development VT Property Management Company of the Year award.  The presentation was made at the Vermont Housing Managers Association’s Annual Meeting held on October 29th   at Topnotch, Stowe, VT.  

THM manages thirteen Rural Development elderly and family properties in Vermont and New Hampshire, with a total of 421 units.  They have six people on staff in the Manchester office and thirteen field personnel.  “The THM staff is an exceptional team,” said Heidi Setien, Multi-Family Housing Specialist with USDA Rural Development. “They are very responsive to our requests for information, timely with all of their submissions, and always willing to adopt new RD procedures.” 

THM Property Management Company was founded in 1984 as a Real Estate Management and Development Company.  They now manage over 500 government subsidized apartments in Vermont and New Hampshire.  In addition, THM manages office buildings and commercial property. “I am extremely proud of everyone working for us,” said Frank Murphy, THM Owner.  “It is nice that they have been recognized.” 
“This award allows us to highlight THM for the top-quality customer service they provide to the tenants of the properties they manage,” said LaClair.  “THM consistently works to keep the property well maintained, safe and attractive.”  

 Rural Development makes loans with interest as low as 1 percent to developers of affordable rental housing.  Almost 90 percent of the tenants of these properties have incomes below 50 percent of the median income in the areas in which they live.  To find out more about Rural Developments Housing Programs, please call the Montpelier office at 802-828-6026 or visit the web site at http://www.rurdev.usda.gov/vt.

Caption for picture:  THM is named USDA Rural Development VT Property Management Company of the Year.
Left to Right:  Jolinda H. LaClair - State Director, USDA Rural Development, Ann Weeks – THM Property Manager, Heidi Setien - Multi-Family Housing Specialist, USDA Rural Development, Amy Pruess – THM Assistant to the Property Manager, Debbie Colegrove – THM  Recertification Specialist, Barbie Towsley – THM Occupancy Specialist, Linda Cassella – THM Occupancy Specialist, Tammy Surprise – Multi-Family Housing Technician, USDA Rural Development.  Not Pictured:  George Williams – Facilities Manager.
